
 

 

 

 

January 23, 2025 
To,  
Corporate Relationship Department  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001  
Scrip Code – 544205 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,   
 
Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting of National Peroxide Limited 
 
Ref: Regulation 33, 30 and other applicable provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”). 
 
This is to inform you that the Board of Directors of National Peroxide Limited (formerly known as NPL 
Chemicals Limited) (“the Company”) at their meeting held today i.e., on January 23, 2025, had inter-alia 
considered and approved the Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and nine 
months ended December 31, 2024.  
 
The said Financial Results for the quarter and nine months ended December 31, 2024 and the Limited 
Review Reports of Auditors thereon are enclosed herewith. 

 
The Financial Results are also being published in the newspapers as required under the SEBI Listing 
Regulations, 2015. 

 
The meeting of the Board of Directors commenced at 2:15 p.m. and concluded at 4:15 p.m. 
 
Request you to take above information on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For National Peroxide Limited 
(Formerly known as NPL Chemicals Limited) 
 
 
 
 
Amish Shah 
Company Secretary 
ACS-41237 
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